
 

 

 

 

                                      10th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Well done to those children in Year 6 who underwent selective school tests last week. Their 

determination to do their best was wonderful to behold.  

Sports days take place for Years 1 – 5 this week. I hope you are able to cheer the children 

on as they try to do their personal best. Please note that due to health and safety 

parents/carers are only permitted to use the toilet facilities in the Community Building. 

In the advent of inclement weather on any of the days, then the event will (hopefully) take 

place on Friday 14th September.  

After school clubs resume next week, although the Youth Club will begin this Wednesday, 

12th September at their normal time from 3.00 pm to 5.15 pm. Youth Club is open to any child 

in the Juniors. For further information, ask a member of the office staff. 

Parents of children in Year 6 are invited to a meeting on Wednesday, 19th September at 5.30 

pm regarding the July 2019 week long school journey to the Isle of Wight. Please note 

that spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come first serve basis, along with a 

£50.00 non-refundable down payment. 

The Summer Reading Challenge will conclude shortly. At one point Christ Church was ranked 

in second place in Shepway, but we are now in sixth position. Well done to all of our children 

who have taken up this enjoyable challenge and excelled. Classes will be visiting the local 

library in the week ahead to keep their enthusiasm for and pleasure derived from reading 

ablaze! Great. 

Finally, it is lovely to see children presented in school uniform each day. If unclear about 

what constitutes our expectations about school uniform, please note the displays exhibited 

throughout the school site, including the Parents’ Noticeboards. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jim Kreiselmeier 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 


